
 
 

 

 

 

 

June 16, 2011 

 

 

RE: RRO Index Methodology Update 

  

 

Please see the NGX Index Methodology Guide for changes to the NGX 

Alberta Electricity RRO Indices  
 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your NGX marketing representative 

or the NGX Help Desk at (403) 974-4357. 

 


